HTC Corporation

1F, 6-3 Baogiang Road, Xindian District, New Taipei City 231, Taiwan
Tel: 886289124138 ; Fax: 886289126307

Date: September 29, 2014

FCC Laboratory
7435 Qakland Mills Rd.
Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: NM8OPFH100
In accordance with §15.407(j), we acknowledge that should any harmful interference generated by
FCC ID: NM80PFH100 to licensed services in 5.15-5.25 GHz, corrective action is required to be

taken. Corrective actions may include reducing power, turning off devices, changing frequency

bands, and/or further reducing power radiated in the vertical direction.
Sincerely yours,
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Vincent Jou
Vincent_Jou@htc.com




